

THE CORDOVA BAY COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER

Attendance Reporting - Email: cordovabay_attendance@saanichschools.ca Phone: 250-658-4002

School District No. 63 (Saanich) resides on the traditional territory of the WSÁNEĆ people encompassing the five local communities: BO,KE,CEN (Pauguachin), MÁLEXEŁ (Malahat), WJOŁEŁP (Tsartlip), W,SIKEM (Tseycum), and S, TAUTW (Tsawout). We acknowledge and thank the WSÁNEĆ people on whose traditional territory we live, learn, and teach. The WSÁNEĆ people have lived and worked on this land since time immemorial



April 15 Good Friday

April 18 Easter



April 25 Pro-D Day



The City of Colwood is hosting a family friendly event Saturday, April 16 from noon to 2 p.m. at Meadow Park Green. The fun will include a scavenger hunt, treat bags from Royal Bay Bakery, Ukrainian egg decorating, face painting, live music by Morien Jones, and grilled hot dogs courtesy of Snap Dogs. The Royal B.C. Museum will also have staff on site for those interested in learning about birds and their eggs. There

Butchart Gardens in Central Saanich is hosting a children's Easter Bunny hunt April 15 to 18. A dozen bunnies will be hidden throughout the garden's sprawling grounds, and families will have to look under every petal and over every stream to find them all, earning a special treat and entry into a draw to win an Easter basket.

will also be donation opportunities for those looking to support Ukraine war relief efforts.

Sooke residents won't be missing any fun either, with Pemberton Holmes hosting an Easter egg hunt April 16 at Ed Macgregor Park. Starting at 10 a.m., two separate hunts will be held for toddlers and elementaryaged children respectively. Before and after the hunt visitors can find face painting, cotton candy, popcorn, tea, coffee and bottled water available.

Masks are optional for the free event, per provincial health guidelines, attendees are asked to leave their pets at home and an event photographer will be on site.









** New PAC Fundraiser **

Country Grocer Save a Tape - Save your receipts from any Country Grocer dating back to March 2021. Submit your receipts to your classroom teacher or to the Cordova Bay School office.



Our school gets 1%back in Gift Cards which adds up quickly!